
* All ideas communicated verbally 

Mike McLane (FWP) – City of Stevensville expanded their water supply by drilling a 
groundwater well to provide recharge. Unsure what challenges they faced. DNRC would 
know. 

Ann Schwend (DNRC) – When she was a member of the Sheridan planning board, a 
subdivision outside of town on an irrigated bench developed with individual 
groundwater wells, instead of creating a public water supply system. DEQ 
requirements for sanitation required larger lots, but owners could only irrigate a small 
portion of their land. 

Seth Makepeace (CSKT) – Tribe has sharing agreement with Ronan. Unsure what 
challenges that project faced or how state law could help overcome. 


